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Place and date were set for the XVIIth General Assembly
 of Delegates from IARU Region 2  

The Executive Committee of IARU Region 2 celebrated its yearly meeting in Lima, Peru on the past September 19th and 20th, 2009.

Attending a proposal by the Club de Radioaficionados de El Salvador (CRAS) it was determined to hold the XVII General Assembly of IARU Region 2 Delegates

in the Hotel Royal Decameron Beach Resort, Spa & Convention Center, in Salinitas, Sonsonate, El Salvador, on October 4th to 8th, 2010.  Further information will be sent later on, and a special website will be established for the event. 

The document “Procedure and program for the periodical review of band plans for IARU Region 2” was discussed and approved in order to promote and arrange the participation of Member Societies and of the radio amateurs who conform them, to obtain proposals related to the HF band plan in Region 2. This document shall be sent to the Member Societies shortly.  

The participation of IARU in ITU, CITEL and CTU was reported, and IARU President Tim Ellam spoke on the importance of the next WRC-12 and discussed the preparations which are currently going on. 
A motion was approved to submit a request to the International Secretariat in order that Member Societies with overdue debts incurred before December 2005 be suspended in their rights. They are: 

Club de Radio de Nicaragua (CREN) 

Guayaquil Radio Club (GRC)

Guyana Amateur Radio Association (GARA) 

Radio Club Boliviano (RCB)

Radio Club Paraguayo (RCP) 

Vereniging van Radio Amateurs in Suriname (VRAS)

Directors were asked to maintain close contact with the Member Societies in their Areas, and very specially, the need was underlined to support Member Societies in order to advance in the signature of the IARP. 
The Executive Committee approved the request submitted by Beacon Coordinator Bill Hays WJ5O recommending that Member Societies help us by not establishing unattended beacons in the 30 meter band (10.1 MHz) because this is a narrow band, with world-wide propagation, and we have access to it only on a secondary basis. 

The Executive Committee decided to congratulate Dr. Cesar Pio Santos, HR2P, Emergency Coordinator of IARU Region 2 and Webmaster Christian Bünger DL6KAC  for their valuable and noteworthy work during 2008. 

The meeting was attended by President of Region 2 Reinaldo Leandro, YV5AMH; Vice-President Darío Jurado, HP1DJ; Secretary Ramón Santoyo V., XE1KK; Treasurer and Area E Director Noel E. Donawa, 9Y4NED; Area A Director Daniel A. Lamoureux, VE2KA; Area B Director Rod Stafford, W6ROD; Area C Director Pedro Rodríguez, CO2RP; Area D Director Marco Tulio Gudiel, TG9AGD: Area F Director Gustavo de Faria Franco PT2ADM, and Area G Director Reinaldo Szama, LU2AH. IARU President Tim Ellam VE6SH attended representing the International Secretariat, and representing Region 1, its President Hans Blondeel Timmerman PB2T was also present.
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